
 

  

Water Production Facilities Electrical Upgrades - Tippecanoe, Bear 
Creek, and Bear Springs Pump Stations 

The Tippecanoe, Bear Creek, and Bear Springs pump station facilities are located in southwest 
San Antonio as shown in the maps below. The improvements implemented under this project 
will enhance the reliability of the Tippecanoe and Bear Springs facilities and decommission the 
Bear Creek facility. 

When Will Work Occur?  

• The project is scheduled to advertise in the 4th quarter of 2024, and construction is 
anticipated to begin in the 1st quarter of 2025.   

• Estimated construction duration is 24 months. 

• Estimated budget cost is less than $7,500,000   
 
 

Construction Elements:  

• Project scope includes replacing the electrical, instrumentation, and controls equipment, 
and enclose the equipment inside a new building at Tippecanoe and Bear Springs pump 
stations.   

• Modifications to yard piping and other site enhancements such as grading, fencing, lighting, 
site security, and access driveway at Tippecanoe and Bear Springs pump stations. 

• Decommission and demolition of the Bear Creek Pump Station. 
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